
July 19, 2017 

E-PORTAL FILING 

Ms. Carlotta Stauffer, Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

Writer's Direct Dial Number: (850) 521-1706 
Writer's E-Mail Address: bkeating@gunster.com 

Re: Docket No. 20170150-EI - Petition for limited proceeding to include reliability and 
modernization projects in rate base, by Florida Public Utilities Company. 

Dear Ms. Stauffer: 

The Commission staff is currently reviewing Florida Public Utilities Company's ("FPUC") Petition 
initiating this docket, which was filed July 3, 2017. This letter will confirm FPUC's representations 
to staff counsel that it is amenable to waiving the 60-day file and suspend provision of Section 
366.06(3), Florida Statutes (2016) and requests that the Commission do so. To be clear, this request 
pertains only to the 60-day provision in the statute. 

As always, please don't hesitate to let me know if you have any questions. Thank you for your 
assistance with this filing. 

cc:/ Office of General Counsel (Brownless) 
Office ofPublic Counsel (Christensen) 

Kind regards, 

~~ Beth Keating 
Gunster, Yoakley & Stewart, P.A. 
215 South Momoe St., Suite 601 
Tallahassee, FL 32301 
(850) 521-1706 
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